
To Our La Quinta Resort Family,
 
You and every team member are the heart and soul of La Quinta Resort & Club and it goes 
without saying that we miss all of you. The property feels very empty without you here.
 
We understand that these are challenging and uncertain times – times with an unprecedented 
impact on our hotel and our industry. However, we will get through this and we will get through 
this together.
 
Our property has suspended operations and, with the exception for a few ATI workers who are 
still drying the last few locations from the March 12th storm, all guests have departed. The main 
drive into the resort is barricaded and the lobby doors are locked.
 
Our security team is on-site to help monitor the property and a small sales team is focusing 
on booking business in the second half of 2020 and beyond. Last week, we received several 
signed contracts with a combined value in excess of $1 million.
 
We hope you are well and please continue to exercise best practices – washing your hands, 
social distancing and facial coverings. We look forward to welcoming you back to La Quinta 
Resort as soon as we can.
 

Thank you,
Dermot 


